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Honoring our Graduates 
Birthdays & Anniversaries 
Bible Studies & Groups 

Bible Background for coming Sunday 

Last Word   
Check out our Facebook page,  

YouTube page, and Photobucket page 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

                                                     
This Week at Journey 
Sunday (May 25)                                
9:30am Sunday Worship  
10:30am Fellowship 
4:00pm Youth Band Practice 
Monday (May 26)   
6:30pm FISH Young Adult Group 
7:00pm NA Meeting 
Tuesday (May 27) 
6:30pm Theology Uncorked 
Wednesday (May 28) 
6:30pm Midweek Worship 
7:00pm NA Meeting 
7:30pm Outreach Committee Mtg 
Thursday (May 29) 
7:00pm AA Meeting 
Saturday (May 31) 
Youth Serving at Brat Barn 
 

Care BearðThis is the final week of 
the Care Bear will benefit the Sugar 
Creek Bible Camp.  For the month of 
June the designation will be Disaster 
Relief. 

From Pastor Steve:  
Summer is hereé.finally.  That means a change to our schedule.  
Sunday worship moves to 9:30 with a fellowship time following.  
This will be a more blended style of worship and a great time for the 
early service and late service folks to get to know each other better. 

If you are gone on the weekend or just like a midweek worship ex-
perience we meet every Wednesday at 6:30pm. The last few years 
we have been meeting at Halfway Creek...but this year we are mov-
ing back to Journey!  We have a new location...more accessible, 
with a great overlook of Apple Valley.  At 6:00 the coals will be 
ready if you want to come early and roast a hotdog or sômore. 

 
Our Worship Service on May 25th will feature the Bell Choir from 
Blair Taylor High School also know as ñBelltallicaò.    This 15 
member ensemble is amazingly talented, you do not want to miss 
this! Please join us at this wonderful worship opportunity as we 
begin our summer worship schedule at 9:30am. 

              www.journeyluth.org      office: (608)783-1892   cell: (608)317-5433     JourneyLutheran@gmail.com 

              Whoever you areéHowever you come...You are welcome here! 
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Calendar    

You can always check our  
calendar on the website                               

http://www.facebook.com/journeyluth
http://www.youtube.com/user/JourneyLutheranChurc?feature=guide
https://www.eservicepayments.com/cgi-bin/Vanco_ver3.vps?appver3=Fi1giPL8kwX_Oe1AO50jRtJh-Yrq3hH6XLy11BkP1XKhjXsUKRLlmI4vCU4-rZZZ2EvVVAEjqawDomKT1pboubobos3dGh49EFEgatGg2wA=&ver=3%20
http://s1242.photobucket.com/albums/gg533/journeylutheran/
http://www.journeyluth.org
mailto:JourneyLutheran@gmail.com
https://www.facebook.com/pages/Journey-Forward/447109368705655
http://www.journeyluth.org/calendar-3/


We currently have two members 
who are on the waiting list for a 
kidney transplant.   
As you may know finding a donor 
for these operations is quite difficult 
and patients often wait an extended 
time on dialysis until a donor can be 
found.   
To get Information about Aspen and 
what is involved in being on a donor 
list click on the graphic above.  The 
criteria for our other members is: 
Blood type O, A-, or B-.  If you know 
anyone who is at all interested in 
making this life giving gift please 
contact Pastor Steve.  Please keep 
them both in your prayers. 

Volunteers Rock!! 
Thank you to our many volun-
teers that donate time and talents 
each week.  This week our 
scheduled volunteers are: 
Fellowship TreatsðDiana Poulin, 
Julie Gappa 
Usherð Bob Tracey 
CommunionðDonnie Lee 
CleanersðErin Siegel, John & 
Judy Lindgren, Mary Conger, Su-
san Storlie, Gretchen Chalsma 
Altar GuildðCindy Lipke 

ñServe Your Neighborò  
      Day ï June 8th  
The second annual Holmen Area Luther-
anôs "Serve Your Neighbor Day" will be 
Sunday, June 8th.  Journey Lutheran, 
Halfway Creek Lutheran and Holmen 
Lutheran are joining hands to serve our 
community.  We will gather at noon on 
the 8th at Halfway Creek Park in the 
shelter (across from the American Le-
gion) to get assignments to serve and 
from there go into our community and 
serve our neighbors.  There will be 
many  service opportunities.  If you have 
yard tools, work gloves and other things that could be shared, that 
would be appreciated. 
 
We are looking for more service opportunities, so please let us 
know of people/places that could use a few helping 
hands.  You can email the church office here. 
 
At the end of our afternoon of service, 5:00pm, we will gather for a 
grill-out potluck at one of the Halfway Creek Park shelters and cel-
ebrate the day.  Bring a dish to pass and something to grill and we 
will enjoy food and fellowship together. 

 
You do not have to serve the entire time, 
and there are many projects that will be 
shorter in duration if you cannot commit 
to the whole day. 
 
Let's roll up our sleeves, dig out those 
work gloves, and give God glory by serv-
ing Christ through our neighbor! 

 
Some of the projects include:  Spring Cleaning and organizing at the 
TLC Center,  planting flowers and visiting residents at the Hearten 
House, freshening up the boats for NASA at Schaefferôs Landing 
and a book drive (see below) 

 
We are in need of all ages/types of new or gen-
tly used  books to distribute door to door on 
our June 8th service day. Books can be 
brought to church or bring them to the park.  

 
 
The Sugar Creek Golf Tournament  Will be held on 
Monday July 28th at Drugans Castle Mound in 
Holmen.  More information to follow. 
 

 
 
 

Prayer Request 
Please keep Kathryn Ber-
tramb, Marcy Firlôs daughter, 
in your prayers.  She was re-
cently been told that she may 
only have a few weeks to live. 
 

Amy Densonôs brother, Kevin, 
passed away this last week 
and the funeral is today at 
Trinity Lutheran. Please keep 
the Denson family in your 
thoughts and prayers. 

mailto:journeylutheran@gmail.com
http://www.uwhealth.org/transplant/twelve-year-old-aspen-promotes-wisconsin-donation-registry/42821


At Sugar Creek Bible Camp, youôre 'in 
luck' if youôve still not registered.  A 
phenomenal summer staff has been 
hired.  But, with our late spring, regis-
trations have been slow as wellðso 
that the camp is still accepting registra-
tions even into June.  So donôt delay 
further!  Register online 

at www.sugarcreekbiblecamp.org or with forms available in the 
camp program booklets located in the fellowship hall. We are 
committed to help any youth that wants to go to be able to at-
tend a week of camp. If there are financial concerns, talk with 
Pastor Steve. When it comes to cost and value, though, re-
member:  a life-changing experience is planned for youth at 
Sugar Creek this summerðone that will likely exceed in value 

what even the best sports, lan-
guage, or music camps can offer. 
 
Music! Since our Journey Choir will 
be taking the summer off, this is 
your opportunity to help fill the void.  
We welcome any and all who have 
musical talents to share.  Our blend-
ed summer service provides time 
before, during and at the close of 

worship for solos, duets, etc. as well as instrumental offerings.  
If this sounds like a way in which you can praise and thank the 
Lord, please give the church office a call or contact Pastor Ste-
ve.  Any of our four accompanists are also available to help 
you.  Their phone numbers are in the church directory or just 
give Julie a call at the office at 783-1892.  

 

We are invited to a Halfway Creek Church Outreach/
Fellowship Event 
2nd Annual Homebrew4us Fellowship, Saturday, June 
21st at Bob & Dawn Bandoli's. Come see the homebrew 
process, taste samples, learn how to judge, (must be 21 
years of age). We crack grain at 11 a.m. A small lunch, 
blessing & short lesson at 12-12:30  If interested RSVP by 
June 17th for directions & so we can prepare food; Dawn 
608-498-0774 email @ squeezme1@hotmail.com 
or robertbandoli@hotmail.com 

Bible Studies  
and Small Groups               
 

Young Adult Ministry (we call it FISH) 
meets every Monday evening at 
6:30pm gathering & fellowship, and 
7:00pm for devotions. 
 

Menôs Bible Study group meets on the 
3rd Saturday of the month at Holmen 
Lutheran at 7:30am.  This Saturdayôs 
study will be the last one until fall. 
 

Womenôs Bible Study will be taking a 
break for the summer and will continue 
in the fall. 
 

Theology on Tap (Men 
talking about God stuff over 
beer) meets on the 2nd 
Thursday of each month at 
8:00pm at Holmen Meat 
Locker. Next meeting is June 12 
 

Theology Uncorked (Women talking 
about God stuff over wine) meets on 
the last Tuesday of the month at 
6:30pm at Holmen 
Meat Locker. The next 
meeting is May 27. 
 
 

Caring  Blankets 
Group meets the first and third Tues-
days at 1:00pm to make blankets to 
share.  The next meeting is June 3. 
                              

Youth Band Practice every Sunday at 
4:00pm   

Congratulations to Ben Sykora and Sara 
Nelson on their wedding.  They ex-
changed vows Saturday, May 17th on the 
grounds of Norskedalen Heritage Center 
in Coon Valley. 

http://www.sugarcreekbiblecamp.org/
tel:608-498-0774
mailto:squeezme1@hotmail.com
mailto:robertbandoli@hotmail.com





